GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA

OFFICE OF T'HE PRINCIPAL, :: SHILLONG POLYTECHNIC :: SHILLONG

NOTICF REGARDING HOSTEL

Final Year (Term VI ) students are instructed to meet the Hostel Superintendent /
Female Warden on the 1" of October 2020 to clear the fees, collect the Sccurity Deposit
and vacate the hostel.

Final Marksheets will not be issued without clearing mess fees.

First Year Students (Boys and Girls) who wish to apply for Hostel Accommodation are
required to apply through the online mode using the link hostel.shillongpolytechnic.com
after reading the software manual carcfully.

For any clarification — please contact the Hostel Superintendent or Female Warden
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